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November 30, 2011 
 
 
Karen Bressette 
Community Mental Health  
 for Central Michigan  
301 South Crapo, Suite 100 
Mt. Pleasant, MI  48858 
 
Re: Request for Approval of Alternative Curriculum to Providing Residential Services in 
Community Settings 
 
Dear Ms. Bressette, 
 
Your alternative curriculum entitled, “CenTrain Group Home Curriculum”, (Revision 
dated 2011) has been reviewed. Consistent with Rule 330.1806 of the administrative 
rules pertaining to the certification of specialized residential adult foster care homes, 
your curriculum is approved as an alternative to the Providing Residential Services in 
Community Settings.  
 
The Community Mental Health for Central Michigan curriculum, “CenTrain Group Home 
Curriculum” will be added to the Department of Human Services, Bureau of Children 
and Adult Licensing Approved Training Curricula list. A copy of the approval letter will 
be forwarded to the Department of Community Health for their information.  
 
If you have any questions regarding this approval, please contact Erika Ferrell, Program 
Specialist at (517) 335-6483 or FerrellE@michigan.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Luttrell D. Levingston, Division Director 
Adult Foster Care and Homes for the Aged Licensing 
Bureau of Children and Adult Licensing 
 
 
CC:   Jody Lewis 

mailto:FerrellE@michigan.gov

